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Clinical Surgery Research Communications,

Dear Editors – 

Submission of case Series “Hematochezia due to small bowel lesions – 3 rare cases ”.

We would like to submit the enclosed manuscript entitled “Hematochezia due to small bowel lesions – 3 rare cases”, which we wish to be considered for publication in “Clinical Surgery Research Communications”. This is on three patients that I encounter during my surgical casualty days, that I found very challenging in managing and I wish to share my experience with other hoping that it will be beneficial to colleagues that may face similar situations. 
No conflict of interest exits in the submission of this manuscript. I would like to declare work described was original research that has not been published previously, and not under consideration for publication elsewhere, in whole or in part. 
I hope this paper is suitable for publication in your journal. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I deeply appreciate your consideration of our manuscript, and look forward to receiving comments from the reviewers. If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the email address below.

Thank you and best regards.
Yours sincerely,
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